
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Autumn 1 2024  
 

 

 

Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Monday 4th November 

School re-opens 

Wednesday 6th November 

Nursery Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 7th November 
Reception Reading Café 1.30pm 

Tuesday 12th November 

Parents evening 

Open evening at Junior Academy 

Wednesday 13th November 

Open morning at Dereham Junior Academy 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need 

Reception parents to share a book with their 

child 2.45pm 

Monday 18th November 

Year 2 parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Wednesday 20th November 

Year 1 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 21st November 

Year 2 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Parents evening 

Friday 22nd November 
Year 1 parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Monday 25th November 

PJs and Pizza night-return slip and £6 cash 

Wednesday 4th December 

Year 2 History workshop with parents 1.30pm 

Thursday 5th December 

School Disco-more info to follow 

Friday 6th December 

Christmas Wreath making 7pm 

Tuesday 10th December 

Reception parents to share a book with their 

child 2.45pm 

Wednesday 11th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 12th December 

Glow Disco-Parents watch week 2.30pm 

Friday 13th December  

Christmas Jumper day 

Christmas Fair 1.30-3.30pm 

Wednesday 18th December 

Christmas performance in the church 2pm 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas performance in the church 5.15pm 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

                        Pearl Class-        88.27% 

                          Ruby Class-        91.28%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 Diamond Class-  85.33%  

 Sapphire Class-   96.02% 

 Emerald Class-    91.35% 

                          Topaz Class-       93.27% 

Well done to Sapphire class for getting over 95% attendance 

this week. This is the national average for attendance and is 

expected attendance for our school to achieve every week. 

 

Headteacher award: 

Reception: Savannah and Ezra 

Year 1: Teddy and Sorina 

Year 2: Daniil and Hashim 

Staff: Mr Brooks, Mrs Jones and Mr Scriven 

Gemstones:Lucie (Junior Academy) 

Well done! 

Maths Whizz Class winner: 

Sapphire Class 

Special shout out to…Rudy, Finley, Elijah and Shiloh 

Bounce-a-thon: 

Well done to all of our children and staff for a super 

sponsored bounce. 

Ruby class came first for the most sponsorship and 

Nursery came second. 

We raised £1452.91 

Thank you! 

We would like to thank Mrs Christie for teaching 

Sapphire class this half term. She will now return to 

her TA role in Diamond class. Mrs Christie has been 

wonderful and it has been great to see her use her 

teaching degree again. 

We welcome Mrs Gauntlett back to DCINA from her 

maternity leave. She will be joining Mrs Cunnington 

as Sapphire classes teaching team.  


